
 

Four Candidates Test for Licenses 

The BRARC VE team conducted the first exam session of 2025 on Saturday, March 

1st at the EBR Main Library on Goodwood. Three Candidates pre-registered and 

we had one walk-in. Three of the candidates tested for their first license and the 

fourth candidate upgraded to Extra. Three rooms were used at the library. One 

room was for administration, and the second room was used for a pretest and 

post-test meeting area. Thornton Cofield, K5HLC introduced the Candidates to 

Amateur Radio and gave out one-year complimentary memberships to BRARC. 

The testing took place in the Technology Lab on the 2nd floor of the library. 

 The successful Candidates and their new issued licenses were: 

• Sahasranshu Purohit  Technician 

• Amrita Mishra   Technician 

• Willard Havard   General 

• Cooper Daigle   Extra 

     

 

  



This session’s VE Team was comprised of: 

• Jon Reise, WA9JBR 

• Jerry Clouatre, AG5AY 

• Hank Ellis, K5HDE 

• David Cohen, N7TC 

• Thornton Cofield, K5HLC 

• Bill Smith, KE5TA 

 

 

 

BRARC will be conducting the next test session at the library on  

Saturday, May 31 at 10 am: 

If you hold a Technician or General class license, think about upgrading at one of 

our test sessions. Registration can be done on the BRARC website, 

www.brarc.org. If you are a VE and interested in joining the BRARC VE Team, 

contact Jon Reise, WA9JBR at   
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